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The proposed redistribution of the seat of Corangamite  makes sense in terms of recognising t,he 
increasing numbers of non rural residents in the new electorate & enabling a more natural 
community of interests ( by the new areas to the north and moving Colac and surrounds to Wannon) 
to be  included in the new seat with the  AEC-suggested name of Cox.  

However I  agree with Sarah Henderson that the name(not the person) has unfortunate 
connotations and that the new seat be named Barrabool after the  original indigenous  settlers or, if 
a  woman’s name is thought more appropriate, that McKillop( after Sister Mary) or   Bullwinkel (after 
WW2  heroine Sister Vivienne) be considered 


